
 
 
 
 
 
Treynor Community School District 
Board Work Session 
May 29, 2014 
Board Room – 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
The Treynor Community School District Board of Directors met for a work session on May 29th, 2014 in 
the Board Room.  The work session was called to order by President Hempel at 5:35 p.m.  All directors 
were present (Hempel, Schnepel, Funkhouser, Young, Paulsen) along with Supt. Elwood, Board Secretary 
North, and visitor Larry Gerdes. 
 
The Board spent time identifying, discussing and prioritizing the needs of the Superintendent & Board 
Evaluations/Self-Assessment.  The need to better align time-lines was discussed and the Board wanted 
to expand on the Board Self- Assessment by bringing in a facilitator to help the Board in decision making 
relationships, team building, and prioritizing goals. 
 
After discussing the possibility of possible consideration to add additional items to the evaluation, 
Paulsen motioned to adjourn, Hempel seconded and the motion carried unanimously.  Work session 
adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jerry Hempel, Board President     Karli North, Board Secretary 


